
The City will hold elections in 2024 as follows:

Primary Election on August 13, 2024
General Election on November 5, 2024

City Offices on the 2024 General Election ballot will include mayor and two city council seats. 

The City Clerk's office is busy preparing for the 2024 elections and will continue to provide
timely updates as we receive them in our office.  

More information on elections is available on the Hennepin County elections website or the 
Minnesota Secretary of State website.

Voter Registration

Register to Vote

Who can vote in Minnesota

To vote you must be:

A U.S. citizen
At least 18 years old on Election Day (16 & 17 year olds can pre-register)
A resident of Minnesota for 20 days
Not currently incarcerated for a felony conviction
Not under a court order that revokes your right to vote

View PDF

https://www.hennepin.us/residents#elections
http://www.mnvotes.org/
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/elections-voting/register-to-vote/
https://www.cityofminnetrista.com/print/pdf/node/2641

